We are excited to welcome you to Lockhart’s Landing. In order for all guests to
enjoy their time at the lake we are requesting a few simple courtesies.

Please absolutely no sunflower seeds or nut shells on the premises.
If you smoke please use the ashtrays provided.
Do NOT wash your hair or use soap in the lake.

Clean up after yourself at the beach! Garbage and toys float away easily. Don’t leave
your inflatables unattended! That goes for your boat (and kids)as well!

Please keep your visitors to an enjoyable minimum for all guests...Don’t plan on
having a party unless you plan on renting all the cabins on Lockhart’s Landing
property.

Use the parking next to your cabin for your vehicle.

The owners of Carpenter’s Lodge have kindly agreed for the guests of Lockhart’s
Landing may have access to and utilize the fish shack and boat dock located on
Carpenter’s Lodge property. Please keep it clean and respect their property.

The lakefront and firepit is for all guests of Lockhart’s Landing.

Keep garbage in the containers provided. This keeps pesky critters away! The
squirrel that’s cute outside belongs there and not inside! Do not feed the wildlife.

Clean your barbeque with the brush provided after each use. Turn off the gas!

Treat your home away from home as your own. Leaving your rental clean and tidy
keeps our costs down, which we reflect in our pricing. Wipe out your fridge and
stove before you leave.

We hope you enjoy being an independent cabin renter for your week (weeks) at
the lake. We look forward to meeting you and know that you will enjoy your
time at Clearwater.

Tracy & Dallas



